
Friends of Rogers

School Photo Release Form

PO Box 932  Sherburne, NY  13460         	          (607)674-4733                          sr.educator@friendsofrogers.org

We would like to be able to photograph your class during your visit to Rogers Center, but we 
understand that many families today prefer that their children not be photographed.  Any photos 
we take might be used in promotional materials (eg: school brochures) or social media posts (e.g.: 
Facebook, Instagram).  Please select the option below that suits your group.  You can scan and 
email the form back to us at sr.educator@friendsofrogers.org, or bring it with you the day of  your 
program.  Thank you.

  r   Friends of  Rogers has permission to photograph our class during our field trip:

         SIGN HERE:  _________________________________________________

  r   Friends of  Rogers has permission to photograph our class during our field trip provided the 
         photographs do not include faces:

         SIGN HERE:  _________________________________________________

  r   Friends of  Rogers has permission to photograph our class with the exception of  the 
         following students:
        _________________________________   ________________________________ 
        _________________________________   ________________________________ 
        _________________________________   ________________________________ 
        _________________________________   ________________________________ 
        _________________________________   ________________________________ 
        _________________________________   ________________________________ 

        SIGN HERE:  _________________________________________________

  r   Friends of  Rogers does NOT have permission to photograph our class during our field trip:

         SIGN HERE:  _________________________________________________


